
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear NIS Sponsor: 
 
I bring you greetings from the National Institute of Science (NIS).  As president of the NIS, I am 
attaching information that will assist you in establishing or continuing a local NIS chapter. Attached 
is a membership application for both graduates and undergraduates. The national membership fee 
($40.00 for new undergraduates which includes a membership pin and $75.00 for new 
graduates/faculty/staff which includes a pin). Continuing membership ($15.00 for undergraduates 
and $50.00 for graduates/faculty/staff) should be mailed to: 

 
Dr. Phyllis Okwan 

National Institute of Science 
Southern University and A&M College 

P.O. Box 9413 
 Baton Rouge, LA 

 
The NIS Pin contains the NIS emblem that is beautifully embossed in gold and green. Membership 
is valid for one year. It is suggested that you duplicate the membership applications so you will have 
several on hand as you need them. A membership certificate and pin will be mailed to you for each 
inductee by the Executive Secretary, Dr. Phyllis Okwan. I hope that this information will assist you 
in establishing or continuing a NIS Chapter on your campus. Please note, it would be helpful if each 
school would send one check for everyone joining or continuing membership in NIS.  If you have 
any questions, you may contact me at: 

 
Office (334) 604-8149 
e-mail–tbonds@alasu.edu 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Timetria Bonds, Ph.D.  
            President 


